
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Darrel J. Aubertine

Statement from Sen. Darrel J.
Aubertine Regarding the Passing of
Sen. Thomas P. Morahan, R-New City

Darrel J. Aubertine

July 13, 2010



 

WATERTOWN (July 13, 2010)—“I’m deeply saddened by the loss of my friend and colleague Sen. Tom
Morahan. Tom was a man of integrity who understood the importance of working across party lines and
putting partisanship aside. I know these have been trying times for his family and I wish to express my
deepest condolences for their loss.”
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